
Oxfordshire Clinical Commissioning Group is holding the focus 
groups on:
 
•	 Thursday 28 February (1pm to 3pm)  

at the West Oxford Community Centre, Botley Road, Oxford OX2 0BT

•	 Tuesday 5 March (1.30pm to 3.30pm)  
at the South Oxford Community Centre, Lake Street OX1 4RP (off the Abingdon Rd)

 
These are an opportunity to share your views with us on the options for the future of 
the service in more detail.
 
Numbers are limited so if you want to take part you must confirm your interest by 
emailing: OCCG.talking.health@nhs.net or call 01865 334638. There is parking 
available at both locations and refreshments will be provided.  
 
You can also take part in a survey on the future of the local vasectomy service by visiting 
www.oxfordshireccg.nhs.uk and search for ‘Talking Health’ (you might need to 
register to join the survey). Survey closes Friday 8 March.
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